
Message Sent 09/04/2012 

Page 1 of 1 
 

         
         
         
         

    

 

Durable Medical Equipment  
 

Attention DME Providers of Speech Generating 
Devices 

 

In this Newsletter: 
 
Attention DME Providers of Speech 
Generating Devices  

 
Contact Details 
 
1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csc.com 
 

 

 

 

Attention DME Providers of Speech 
Generating Devices 
 

Please join us on September 13th for our OHIP webinar. We hope you 
will share this invitation with all interested individuals. 
 
The draft guidelines will be posted shortly. If you have any questions 
prior to the webinar please contact myself or Kevin Hepp via email or at 
the number below. Thank you. 
 
Click here to register. 
 
Deborah U. Henderson, RPh 
Director Bureau Medical Prior Approval 
Division of OHIP Operations 
Office of Health Insurance Program 
Riverview Center Menands 
518-474-8161(phone) 
518-473-6708 (fax)  

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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